October 30, 1998

Lew Frederick

Portland Public Schools

501 N. Dixon

Portland, OR 97227

Dear Mr. Frederick:

The City of Portland’s fall Fix-it Fair is scheduled to take place at Whitaker Middle School on Saturday, November 21, 1998.  You may recall that in years past we have distributed fliers announcing the event to students at selected schools.   We hope to spread the word about the fair in the same manner this year.  

I am submitting the flier for your approval.  We would like to distribute fliers to the following schools:

Faubion

Meek

Rigler

Sabin

Scott

Vernon

I understand that the fliers should be delivered in bundles, according the wishes of each of the schools.

Please call if I can answer any questions.  Thank you for your help.  

Sincerely,


Elizabeth Johnson-Kuhn

823-7222  
